17th November, 1964.

¥r, ¥allace R. Oref,
NeReAsOey
Green Bank, Weat Virginia,

Dear ¥Mr. Oref,

Thank you for your recent letters plus the
fotos of Jansky and his anterma. These are being
rlaced on my office wall. I appreciate this quick
service and am proud to have these on display.

When sone suitable asrial fotes of
installation are made I will reciprooate in .

I am pleased to learn 8 y Smith is still
with R.RedeO. and look forward secing him next
time I am in U,3.4.

Yours faithfully,

GRsJEG




